
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 2017 
 

Dear Applicant 
 

I am very glad that you are considering applying for the post of Headteacher of Dunton Green 
Primary School. If you already are a Headteacher, Assistant Headteacher or a Deputy Headteacher 
with a passion for raising standards and ensuring that every child benefits from the best possible 
education, then I encourage you to apply. 

 
Dunton Green is a happy and caring community school where governors, staff and children work 
constructively together. The school has come a long way over the last few years and the foundations 
have been laid for a move to an Ofsted grading of Good.  We now need an experienced strong leader 
with energy and enthusiasm to lead and inspire staff and children, and so help us to achieve that 
goal and then move us on to Outstanding. 

 
Our newly constituted senior leadership team is working well together. We already have a capable 
team of mainly young teachers who just need a little more help and encouragement to ensure that 
their teaching is always good or outstanding, and that children of all abilities are stimulated and 
challenged, thus ensuring they progress well. We have a number of children with special needs and 
we work closely with them and their parents to support them and enable them to play a full part in 
the life of the school. 

 
Major housing developments are taking place in the area. We want to become the school of choice 
for all local parents. The school is working closely with Kent County Council regarding the possibility 
of expanding to two form entry to meet additional demand for pupil places in the future. 

 
The governors have a wide variety of experience and are very committed to the school. We look 
forward to working with a new Headteacher who shares our belief that every child matters and that 
our goal must be to help every one of them to achieve their full potential. 

 
To the right candidate, this post will be an extremely rewarding experience, an opportunity really to 
make a difference and to lead a promising school with delightful children and dedicated staff into 
the next phase of its development. 

 
If you would like to learn more about the role or to visit the school, please get in touch with the 
Acting Headteacher, Vanda Marchetti, on headteacher@dunton-green.kent.sch.uk. 

 
I look forward to receiving your application. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Sarah Brown 
Chair of Governors 
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